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CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF MERIDIAN

PARK COMMISSION WORK SESSION MINUTES

TUESDAY, JUNE 13, 2017

PRESENT:
Commissioners Lick, McDonald, Schaetzl
EXCUSED:
Commissioner Stephens
STAFF:

Parks and Recreation Director LuAnn Maisner
1. Call Meeting to Order

Chair McDonald called the work session to order at 6:03 pm.

2. Approval of Agenda

Hearing no objection, Chair McDonald accepted the work session agenda as presented.

3. Marshall Park Playground – Resident Meeting

Director Maisner stated that earlier this year, residents who live near Marshall Park contacted the office to express their dismay with the current playground and their desire to see improvements made to the park.  Residents were invited to the work session to express their concerns and ideas. They were unable to attend. The Commissioners discussed conducting site tours to review park areas in need.
4. Park Commissioner Application Review

Director Maisner stated a total of eight residents have expressed interest in serving on the Park Commission to fill the seat vacated by Richard Baker.  A copy of their public service applications were included in the meeting packet and each candidate was invited to attend the regular meeting to introduce themselves during the opening public comment portion of the meeting.  The Commission may take action during the regular meeting to make a recommendation to the Township Board.

5. Towner Road Park  - Pavilion Sponsorship

Director Maisner stated in 2005, the Park Commission acquired the Applegate Driving Range from Ron Applegate for the purpose of constructing a sports park to better serve residents in the northern portion of our community.  The purchase price was $427,000.
Now that construction has begun, former owner, Ron Applegate has expressed interest in having his name attached to the park in some manner.  The Naming Policy will be reviewed prior to the next meeting. 
6. Park Project Review/Discussion – Central Park Master Plan

Director Maisner reported on the progress of relocating the Farmers’ Market to the Meridian Mall.  We are also looking at combining the indoor basketball/ice rink with the Farmers market pavilion.  If this occurs, the dog park could be located on a portion of the Ledebuhr parcel in Central Park South. There was consensus from the Commissioners present that they were in favor of moving in this direction.
7. Comments

None

8. Adjournment

Hearing no objections, Chair McDonald adjourned the work session at 6:55 pm.

